
Movie Review
By Ben Sauer ‘27

A Minecraft Movie

“A Minecraft Movie,” directed by Jared Hess,  was 

released in April 2025 and starred Jason Momoa 

(from “Aquaman”) and Jack Black (from “School of 

Rock”). It is a comedy and is rated PG.  Four people 

are pulled into a new imaginary world made of 

blocks crafted by a man named Steve. Together, 

they fight off creepers, zombies, skeletons, and 

piglins. They go on a quest with a crafter who 

knows how to make things in this world that help 

them get home. Along the way, they learn about 

each other and connect. The movie is 1 hour and 

41 minutes long. The actors were excellent, and 

the CGI movie effects were awesome. Minecraft 

fans will really like this movie, but you do not need 

to be a fan of the video game to enjoy the movie. 

“Chicken Jockey,” if you know, you know.
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New Faculty- Mrs. Kerr
Grace Kerr ‘27

Mrs. Kerr is a new member of the IHM faculty and 

will be joining us this coming year. She loves 

watching her students grow mathematically, 

spiritually, and everywhere in between. She hopes 

to create an environment in her classroom where 

fun and learning intersect, while still being 

respectful and reasonable. Mrs. Kerr will be 

teaching her favorite subject (math) and serving as 

a 6th grade homeroom teacher. If you’re lucky, 

she’ll be teaching your class!  

Orioles Fire Manager
Zach Blackford ‘27

Two weeks ago, the Orioles fired their manager, 

Brandon Hyde. In my opinion, I think this was a 

terrible move. I have a few reasons why. First, in 

2023, he was manager of the year and helped one 

of the worst teams in the MLB become one of the 

best. Second, he was consistent and they had back 

to back playoff runs. Finally, he had a great 

understanding of the team and knew all of the 

players and helped them develop. The Orioles 

made a terrible decision.

Got an interest in journalism, photography, or reporting? 
Then this is the perfect activity for you! The EAgle Eye is 

looking for prospective new members in rising 6th-8th grade 
to take part in a fun extracurricular activity! 

JOIN THE EAGLE EYE NEWS TEAM! 
It’s a chance to gain new experiences on the job and build 

lifelong friendships. 
Contact Mr. Corbett or Ms. Datz for more info! 
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Ten Questions - Continued from pg 1

What did you name your baby and why that 

specific name?

I named my baby Ember Rae because light has 

always been important to me and my relationship 

with God and also how she is the light of our lives.

What job do you think you would do if you 

weren't a teacher?

If I wasn't a teacher I would love to be a costume 

designer or a professional choreographer like how I 

choreographed for the many shows at IHM.

Why did you choose to teach your specific grades 

and why teach math and science?

My favorite subject to teach is math because I like 

how it makes you problem solve and it's very 

interesting how it connects and builds on one 

another and how the problems help me learn 

many strategies.I chose to teach science because it 

connects a lot to math with data and 

measurements and it lets you explore the world 

just from a classroom. I chose to teach fourth 

grade and fifth grade because it's my sweet spot. 

We can do so many fun things together. They also 

always have stories to tell.

Ravens Preview 
Jack Janis ‘27

I think the Baltimore Ravens will have a great 

season next year. With the addition of DeAndre 

Hopkins, the Ravens are a team to look out for in 

the postseason. In addition, the team still has 2 

two-time MVP winner, Lamar Jackson, under 

center. Furthermore, the Ravens have a winning 

coach in John Harbaugh with a 172-104 (.623) 

record. The Ravens have suffered two major losses 

in long-time kicker Justin Tucker and key defensive 

tackle Michael Pierce. However, despite these 

losses, the Ravens are a team to watch out for this 

coming season.

Uniform Op-Ed
Jasmine Cain ‘26

As the school year comes to a close and summer 

approaches, many students are excited to be able 

to dress down for summer. But what is it about 

school uniforms that makes them so undesirable? 

For starters, many elementary school students 

dislike the winter jumper and find it unnecessary. 

Not only does it make students feel 

uncomfortable, but the zipper design is hard to 

reach on one’s own. There are options other than 

the jumper available, why not use them? For 

example, elementary students could wear the 

middle level uniforms. 

Ravens Draft Report
Luke Davis ‘27

Having made some promising picks, the Ravens 

have an amazing 2025 draft class. Let’s break down 

the top five picks by round:

1. Pick 27: Malakai Starks, S, U. of Georgia; 
the best safety in the draft, an A+ pick

2. Pick 59: Mike Green, DL, Marshall 
University; an excellent run defender; 
second-round steal for the Ravens

3. Pick 91: Emery Jones, OT, Louisiana State 
University; a good developmental player 
who adds great depth to the team

4. Pick 129: Teddy Buchananan, LB, University 
of California, Davis; played well for UC 
Davis and has good potential

5. Pick 141: Carson Winson, OT, Alabama 
A&M; a bit of a sleeper pick that might take 
a few years to turn into an impact player.

Or, elementary students could be allowed to wear 

the spring uniform’s more comfortable skort and 

polo option all year long. In addition to the jumper, 

many students believe that the bright yellow 

physical education shirt does not fit our overall 

uniform aesthetic. We use navy, grey, or red colors 

for standard uniforms, athletic uniforms, 

gymnasium paint, and our digital design aesthetic; 

our P.E. uniforms should come from this color 

palette too. In short, our uniforms should keep the 

classic IHM style and formality while updating for 

comfort and cohesive color schemes.
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by Lucy in a beautiful rendition of “Oceans, Where 

Feet May Fail.” The Eagle band gave a stunning 

performance that was enjoyed by all who 

attended. To cap off the evening, Mrs. B awarded 

the 8th graders, in their final year at IHM, with 

plaques and medallions in remembrance of their 

hard work and dedication to music throughout 

their years at IHM.

IHM Band Concert 2025
Dominic Waldron ‘27

This year’s band concert was one of the best. Both 

the Eagles and the Eaglets were precise on every 

note. The Eaglet band played well, even though it 

was their first time performing music in front of an 

audience. Two singers, Ruthie Rouhana ‘25 and 

Lucy Oetting ‘25, left the audience amazed with 

their performances. Ruthie sang a solo rendition of 

“Once I Was Seven Years Old.” She was later joined 

The Silver Lining
Bridget Kelly ‘26

The 2025 season has not necessarily gone well for 

the Baltimore Orioles. 

The record isn’t great, the team is struggling, and 

the manager has been fired. Everything seems to 

be going downhill.

However, even with these struggles, there is some 

good news. As of May 21st, there are ten players 

on the Injured List. Despite that, players, such as 

Andrew Kitteridge, are starting to return. In his 

debut against the Milwaukee Brewers, the relief 

pitcher went for one inning and gave up no hits. 

Other players are doing well, too. One noticeable 

star, Jackson Holliday, is playing his way into an 

All-Star Game invitation. Holliday has a batting 

average of .272, has over forty hits, and eighteen 

RBIs. 

In addition, Ryan O’Hearn is hitting well with a

.329 batting average, and Trevor Rodgers, who 

pitched a gem in his first game back from injury, 

gave up only five hits in 6.1 innings.

Finally, the fan experience is more enjoyable than 

ever. A value menu, an upgraded sound system, 

and an expanded Splash Zone are just some of the 

features that make any game at Camden Yards a 

good time. Fans can also wait in anticipation for 

more perks in the future, including a new big 

screen in the outfield.  

So while the season seems to be over, there is still 

hope. The record doesn’t reflect the talent that the 

Orioles have, and it doesn’t reflect the quality of 

the experience at Camden Yards. 

Keep watching baseball, Baltimore. You never 

know, like the incoming summer weather, the 

Orioles can start to heat up too.



Page 4Vol. 7 Issue #4  Spring 2025                  

                          

The Eagle Eye News Team 
Oliver Addison ‘25, Jasmine Cain ‘26, McKensie Conant ‘25, Anthony Cramer ‘25, Maggie Jennings ‘26, Bridget Kelly ‘26, 

Savannah Krupey ‘25,  Lucy Oetting ‘25, Olivia Reyes ‘25, Ruthie Rouhana ‘25, Mackenzie Sparwasser ‘26, Dominic Waldron ‘27, 

Grace Kerr ‘27, Ben Sauer ‘27, Jack Janis ‘27

Editors: Mr. Corbett, Ms. Datz

Eagle Eye News Bids a Fond Farewell to our 8th Grade Reporters - 
Oliver Addison, McKensie Conant, Anthony Cramer, 

Savannah Krupey,  Lucy Oetting, Olivia Reyes, Ruthie Rouhana

Good luck in high school!

Eagle Eye Poll
Maggie Jennings ‘26

What are you doing this summer? I took the the IHM cafeteria to find out what our IHM Eagles are most 
looking forward to for summer 2025. Here are the results! 


